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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

CITY OF AUBURN BUDGET 
 

 The proposed City budget for FY 2025-2026 will be presented to the City of Auburn Mayor 

and City Council, and a public hearing will occur at a called City Council meeting on Monday, 

August 18, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. and Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at the Council Chambers, 

1 Auburn Way, Auburn, Georgia, 30011.  At this hearing, the city will receive and consider public 

comments on the proposed budget.  Public comment on the proposed budget is invited and 

encouraged.  A copy of the proposed budget is available for public viewing and copying at City 

Hall (1 Auburn Way, Auburn, Georgia) August 12, 2025, through September 11, 2025, Monday 

through Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 The budget will be considered for final adoption at a City Council meeting on Thursday, 

September 11, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. at Council Chambers, 1 Auburn Way, Auburn, Georgia 30011.   

 This notice is given pursuant to O.C.G.A. Section 36-81-5.  
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